The NEW ALPOA, Inc
March 2022
Greetings Alto Neighbors!

SUCCESS — The ALPOA, Inc production of “Love Is In The Air” was sold out - over 280 in the audience -
and a smashing success with very positive feedback and comments of “how much fun that was”!

A big “Thank You” to all the participants and the “behind the scenes” help with a special tip of the hat to
ALPOA, Inc’s Creative Director, Dedra Mergele!

Val Valentine aka Dedra Mergele Val and the Valentine’s Day Ambassadors

You can see more photos by joining our Facebook Group @
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1097412854090144/ or on our website at
Photo Gallery (alpoa.info)

NOTICE — The ALPOA, Inc Board of Directors meets on the 3™ Tuesday of every month @ 2pm in the
Spencer Room at the ALGCC clubhouse. Members are always welcome! If you would like to be on the
meeting agenda, please provide us with some advance notice with a note to

alpoainc@gmail.com.

At the meeting this month, the Board voted on calendar dates — see the ALPOA BOLO below.
Also, the Board voted to provide special discounted pricing for the membership of ALPOA, Inc at all
ALPOA , Inc sponsored events such as the Bingo Scholarship Benefit and the upcoming “Lights Out in

Lonesome Gulch” murder mystery dinner theater show which is sure to be another sold out success!!!

See dates below and become a member of ALPOA, Inc today!


https://alpoa.info/photo-gallery
mailto:alpoainc@gmail.com

Reminder — The ALPOA membership procedure has been streamlined in collaboration with ALGCC —
details were printed on your December ALGCC statement! If you were an ALPOA member in 2021, your
2022 dues of $25 were automatically included on your January club statement.

If you didn't get charged and you want to join ALPOA you can fill out a form in the office or contact the
club office at 575-336-4231.

In past years, a number of our members added additional dollars as a donation to support our projects
and activities. If you would like to make a donation you can mail a check to: ALPOA, PO Box 499, Alto,
NM 88312

Mission - ALPOA has been created to enhance the experience of living in the Alto Lakes Golf and
Country Club community through advancement and promotion of social, educational, and
entertainment activities, promoting safety and community philanthropy, as well as working in
conjunction with the Alto Lakes Golf and Country Club in providing funding for the construction of
community projects.

ALPOA BOLO (be on the lookout for)

April 22, 2022 - Friday - Neighborhood Clean-up Project

May 31, 2022 — Tuesday — Bingo, Burgers & Brats ALGCC Scholarship Benefit

June 7, 2022 — Tuesday — ALPOA, Inc Annual Meeting/New Member Meet & Greet; Speaker TBD
June 21 & 22, 2022 - “Lights Out in Lonesome Gulch” murder mystery dinner theater show

July 4, 2022 — Golf Cart Parade and Festivities

September 16, 2022 — Friday - Neighborhood Clean-up Project

If you have questions, suggestions or ideas that you would like to see ALPOA take on, feel free to drop

usaline at alpoainc@gmail.com
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